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2. Cheeseboro and Palo Comado creeks are choked with dead tree debris from the
Woolsey fire and are presently subject to extreme flooding. For years, residents have
been thwarted from clearing the creek beds on their property by the state Dept. of Fish
and Wildlife. Further complicating the issue is that the portion of Cheeseboro Creek on
the West side of Chesebro Road is owned by the State Mountains Recreation and
Conservation Authority, but is maintained by the National Park Service, who does not
have the staff or equipment to do so. We are asking that the city interface with Los
Angeles County, who owns that portion of Chesebro Road, The MRCA, and the NPS to
coordinate with State Fish and Wildlife to keep the creek free-flowing and less prone to
another historic wild fire.

Thank you for your attention to these public safety issues.
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